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Japan Funds ‘The project for improving natural 

disaster response and climate change adaptation 

capacity for vulnerable people in Kasese district’ 

 
H.E. Junzo Fujita, Ambassador of Japan to Uganda, singed a contract today, at the 

Embassy of Japan, for the Grant Assistance for Japanese NGO Project, totalling 

US$391,636 with the representative of Save the Children Japan.  

Japan, steadily promoting ownership of and partnership with African countries through 

the Tokyo International Conference on African Development (TICAD) process, is 

committed to achieving Uganda’s quality growth, the Millennium Development Goals 

(MDGs), and consolidation of peace and good governance. 
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